
 
 
 
 
May 28, 2013 
 
 
 
To: Dan Dove and members of the IEEE P802.3bm 40 Gb/s and 100 Gb/s Fiber Optic Task Force 
      Tom Palkert and members of the ANSI T11.2 (Fibre Channel) Committee 
      John Lohmeyer and members of the INCITS T10 (SCSI) Committee 
CC: David Law and members of IEEE 802.3 
 
Subject: OIF CEI-28G-VSR and CEI-28G-MR Projects 
 
From: Jonathan Sadler, OIF Technical Committee Chair  
  
 
 
Dear Messrs. Dove, Palkert, and Lohmeyer, 
 
 
The OIF has completed and reviewed updates to the draft CEI-28G-VSR and CEI-28G-MR 
implementation agreements following straw ballot comment resolution at our 2Q meeting in 
Albuquerque and subsequent conference calls and agreed to initiate subsequent straw ballots on 
these documents. 
 
We are pleased to send you copies of these draft documents (oif2010.404.10.pdf and 
oif2013.066.01.pdf, attached). 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
Jonathan Sadler 
OIF Technical Committee Chair (jonathan.sadler@tellabs.com) 
 
Attachments: oif2010.404.10.pdf, oif2013.066.01.pdf 
 


